
To Whom It May Concern:  

 

My family strongly supports HB 1532 and eagerly hope it passes. Parents and families should have the 

opportunity to choose a private school if that’s what they feel will serve their child the best. Every child 

is unique and some thrive and learn better in a smaller environment, with smaller class sizes. An 

Educational Reimbursement Program would alleviate some of the financial stress in choosing private 

school. It is a difficult decision to make, though as parents we choose what we feel is best for our child, 

no matter the sacrifices we have to make to allow them to succeed.  This Educational Reimbursement 

Program would greatly help our family and many others with their choice and allow children to seek the 

best educational program that fits their needs. Thank you for your time and consideration and we look 

forward to hearing that HB 1532 has passed!  

 

The Flicker Family 

West Fargo, North Dakota 


